
 

The Weekly Announcements and Schedule  
Please take me home with you 

 April 7th & 8th  2018  
 



 

7 & 8  April 2018 

St. Stephen’s Episcopal Church 
2750 E. Cardinal Dr., Sierra Vista,  AZ 85635 

Our Website:  http://ststephensAZ.org    Phn: 520-458-4432 
Today’s Celebrant:               Rev. Julie Williams 
Organist:       Wes Moulton 

 
                               5pm Sat              7:30am Sun         10:30am Sun  
Eucharistic  
Minister:            Jeff Speer     Dottie Gutwein     Nancy Rea & 
                 Martin McKinley 
Lector(s):     Sharon Douglas Joan Strom          Eden Kulp   
Acolyte:            Rina Stacy 

Announcements    

 “The Search Committee will be meeting today at 12:15 p.m. in Education Cen-
ter.  They are continuing with a final review of the information gleaned at the Day 

of Discovery.  Please continue keeping them in your prayers.”   Carol D. -Senior 
Warden 

 The Sierra Vista Historical Society need our help to preserve our church histo-
ry.  They are currently working on a project to expand the collection of local reli-
gious organizations' histories at the Henry F. Hauser Museum.  They have planned 
two meetings to help us update our own history.  The dates are Saturday, April 14, 
2018 from 11:00 a.m. to 12:30.  They will have materials to help us get start-
ed.  Then on June 2, 2018 from 11:00 to 12:30 there will be a workshop. Those in-
terested in this project for history and interested in representing St. Stephen's please 
contact Carol Dockter,458-1807.  

 If you missed the  Good Friday, offerings You can still give anytime by Marking 
your check or envelope –Good Friday—  These offerings, from across, The Episco-
pal Church support the four dioceses in the Province of Jerusalem and the Middle 
East.  

 Help Wanted: Acolytes and Euchar istic Ministers for  the 10:30AM services.  
Greeters for 10:30AM services, Lectors for 7:30AM services. Interested in knowing 
more about these ministries? (Call Dottie Gutwein  515-0679.) 

 The New Shed is in!.  Take a look out back.  Thanks for all your patients and dona-
tions.  

 A BIG THANK YOU to all who helped out with the Holy Week services, espe-
cially: Peggy Brown, Jeff Speer, Sharon Douglas, Maryjane Mahland, Fred Orman, 

Continued on back 



 

Welcome Visitor!!! 

Please leave your name and 
contact info below.  If you’d 
like to speak with someone, 
please check here          

Or you can also use the QRC 
here to fill this 
out online. 

Use your Smart phone’s QR app 

(to the right) to visit St. Stephen’s  

Activities calendar.  

 
Name______________________________________________ 
 (first)  (Mid.)   (Last) 

Hm:____________________ Cell_______________________ 
 
Email:_____________________________________________ 
 
Adrs:______________________________________________ 
 
City, St., Zip: ____________________, ________,_________ 

Interim Rector: Julie Williams 

Off. Phone: 520-458-4432 

Mobile: 928-301-6667 

Julie@ststephensaz.org 

Parish Administrator 
Mark Sowards 
Off. Phone 520-458-4432 
Mobile: 408-892-1062 
mark.sowards@ststephensaz.org 

Vestry Staff 
Treasurer: Lyle Anderson 

Mobile:   
Home: 520-378-0357 
LyleAnderson@cox.net 

Senior Warden:  
Carol Dockter 
Home: 520-458-1807 
 cjdoc@centrylink,net 

 
Junior warden: 
Bill Brunell 
Hm Ph:520-508-9474 
williamb650@gmail.com 

Clerk:  Peggy Brown 
Home:520/456-4859 

brownhouse1@outlook.com 
 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday Apr 11 
9:30a Prayer Group , Church 
10a Bible Study, Ed. Center 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Saturday Apr 14 
5p Great Easter Vigil, Church 

 
Sunday Apr 15 

7:30a Holy Eucharist, Church 
9a Adult Forum, Ed. Center 

10:30a Holy Eucharist w/ Choir, Church 
6p New Be Clean, Ed. Center 

 

Looking forward 



 

Fr. Donne Puckle, and Bruce Dockter. The St. Barbara Chapter of the Daughters 
of the King were pleased to have Billie Hayes as the organist for the Taize even-
ing prayer service on Monday of Holy Week.  

 Mindy and Bill Saunders are in need of someone to help walk their dog several 
times a week while Mindy is recovering from a hip replacement.   He is a beauti-
ful, well-behaved 80-lb Doberman named Dakota. He does occasionally pull at the 
leash when he sees other dogs. If you are able to help, please call Bill at (719) 239
-4423.  

 Have you been confirmed as an Episcopalian? Would you like to be received or 
reaffirm your confirmation vows? Saturday May 12th there will be a service at the 
Cathedral for just this sort of thing! Please let Julie know ASAP if you would like 
to go. 

 The Altar Guild needs your participation! This is an ancient form of service to the 
church that bestows many spiritual blessings. Contact Joan Strom, 366-9804.   or 
Rev. Julie to join this exclusive club. 

 We are planning a four to six week study group on the basics of being an Episco-
palian. Do you know why the church changes colors and when? Why do we have 
women clergy but other denominations do not? And what is a memorial acclama-
tion anyway? Inquiring minds want to know! Stay tuned for details. 

 
 

Alice Emmons passed from us on the 29th 

of March at 1600 hours.    
She was loved by all who knew her and 

had love in her heart for everybody.  
Please offer up a short prayer that our 
Heavenly Father will take her unto His   

bosom that she may enjoy the glory of the 

Heavenly City.  
 
Please update St. Stephen’s on you new address, email or phone# 
Please fill out below…   Yes, send me Please check here for mailed news letter 

                                   
Name______________________________  Phone __________________________ 
       Cell       Home   
Address___________________________________________________________ 
 Street    City  State  Zip 

Email__________________________________________________ 
 

Consider signing up to host coffee hour after 7:30AM and /or 10:30AM services.  
Something so simple as coffee and cookies can mean so much to us as a community . 
All gatherings in +His name and he is there.  

Announcements continued 


